
Hello legislative members,  
 
 
 
I am writing today as a worried mother. For I fear my personal, medical, religious/philosophical 
freedoms are being infringed upon. If you allow this unjust and unconstitutional bill to pass you are 
saying you want to mandate vaccines. That you do not care about children’s right to education, medical 
freedom, bodily autonomy, and religious/philosophical freedom. Please do not be like a fascist unjust 
cold lacking-freedom country. Vaccines are already required for school. There is NO reason to make any 
changes to this current rule.  
There will be repercussions for this. It could cause huge issues for the economical climate. Trust me 
parents like us will either pull our kids from school, get medical exemptions, or LEAVE/MOVE!! Listen to 
the people/constituents... not the corporations, pharmaceutical companies and lobbyists.  
 
 
Heart-fully and tearfully but with hope, 
 
 
Kayla Leonard  
 


